David Lubin PTG Meeting Minutes
January 15, 2019
6:30 pm

Principal’s Report (Mr. Dixon):

Mr. Dixon spoke about our school test data. Language arts and math test data have
been flat over the last few years. The staff has been discussing how we can support
student growth. John Hattie’s research shows that the student’s relationship with the
teacher is an important factor in student success. As a staff, we have been looking
critically at each individual student’s data and discussing ways we can help students
grow academically and progress towards meeting and exceeding the standards.

President’s Report (Sarah Phillips):

Volunteer Opportunities
« Garden Tour: We are currently looking for volunteers for the Garden Tour on Mother’s
Day weekend.

- Spirit Wear: We are looking for someone to take on selling spirit wear. This a fairly
easy task as most of it is done online. Sales happen two times a year.

« DLASA: We are looking for a few parents to help coordinate the David Lubin After
School Academy (DLASA). Without coordinators, we will not be able to have the
program this spring.

Fundraiser and Campus Updates

First Wednesday
+ Our next 1st Wednesday will be on Feb. 6. The location is to be determined.

Minimum Days

« February 1 - February 8

« Parent conferences will occur during this time and progress reports will be given out
shortly after conferences.

School Tours
« January 18th - this is our last organized school tour.
« Kindergarten open enrolliment is currently ongoing.

Nature Bow!
« Applications are due Friday, January 18th.

STEAM Night
« STEAM Night will be April 5th from 5:30 - 7:30 pm.
« We are looking for people who love STEAM and would like to host a booth.

Band with Sacramento Mandarins

« Band is open to 4th-6th graders

« A new session is beginning and we have a few openings.

- Registration is $150. There are some scholarship opportunities.



Girls on the Run

+ Registration is January 21st

+ Open to girls 3-5th grade

- Registration is $160

« The program will Mondays and Wednesdays 3:30 - 5:00 pm beginning Feb. 11.

East Sacramento Garden Tour
« More information will be sent out for volunteer opportunities.

Reading Room Anniversary

« Friday, January 25 is the 5th anniversary of the Reading Room.

« Mrs. Kane has been sprucing up the Reading Room and will be offering tours to
students so they can see the new changes.

David Lubin Musical Theater

« The play will be Annie.

« Cast assignments have been made.
« The production is set for April 25-27.

Our next meeting will be Feb. 1st at 6:30 pm.



